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Subject: EH/798/DA - Representation Close Out Reminder for Changes Issued 
14/12/07  

Dear Colleague,  

The following is a reminder that the Close Out for the following changes occurs next Friday, 
28 December 2007. As stated in the Representation Time Table no further representations or 
comments will be accepted after this date.  

1. MP/796/AE - UKL13829 - DN Interruption Reform  

2. MP/797/JT - UKL13943  - ECB File - Allowable Entries Urgent Update - "FBB" 
Contract Type  

Can you please reply with your comments, to the above changes, by the end of the day on 
the 28 December 2007.  

 

Regards  

David Addison  

Project Manager  

Business Projects xoserve  
david.addison@xoserve.com 


